
Dear Members,  

 

I know February is only twenty-eight (28) days, but it sure seemed to fly by this 

year.  Hopefully with the entrance of March we will have the warmer weather to balance 

what has, no doubt, been a very cold winter.  However, with gas prices having spiked over 

$6.00 for the first time in over five (5) years, there will be no complaints from where I sit.  

(Not to mention, I suspect, come July, I will be commenting on the heat.) 

We return to the Summit Club for cocktails and dinner on Monday, March 10th, 

where we will welcome our AAPL President, Mr. Don Key, as our dinner speaker.  This 

will be a great opportunity to get apprised on everything going on in our industry at a na-

tional level. I hope we can fill the room to capacity to hear from Mr. Key. 

A couple of other dates that I’d like to make you aware of include our annual 

Spring Volunteer day, which is scheduled for Friday, March 14th and our Spring Educa-

tional Seminar, which is scheduled for Thursday, April 10th. I’d encourage you to mark 

both of these dates on your calendar and make plans to attend. More information on both 

of these events can be found later in this newsletter.  Lastly, keep your eye out for the 

Spring Scramble Golf tournament; sponsorships are currently being taken and team regis-

tration is just around the corner. 

Lastly, please be on the lookout for the upcoming TAPL Board of Directors ballot. 

On or before April 5th, this ballot should be on its way to your mailbox.  Please recall, pur-

suant to the TAPL By Laws, only active members (which is defined as those “Landmen 

regularly employed and engaged in Land Work in the petroleum industry”) are eligible to 

vote.  Should you receive a ballot, but are not eligible under the aforementioned defini-

tion, please discard the ballot and ensure your membership is stated correctly in our mem-

bership files online.  

As always, I encourage your attendance, your involvement and your input in all 

that TAPL does. Please do not ever hesitate to contact me, or any of the other Board 

Members, with your comments, compliments or concerns. 
 

 

Robert Sher, RPL 

TAPL President  

918/560-7194 
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March Dinner 

Meeting 

Date:    March 10th, 2014 

Check-in:  5:00 pm, 30th Floor 

Cocktails:  5:00-6:00 pm, 31st Floor 

Dinner:  6:00 pm, 30th Floor 

Location:  Summit Club 

RSVP:  By 3/7/2014 @ noon  

Speaker, AAPL President, Don Key, CPL 

Don Key, CPL, is a Senior Staff Landman for Continental Resources in Oklahoma City, Oklahoma. 
Before joining Continental in 2013, he was the Land Manager of Hanna Oil and Gas Company in 
Fort Smith, Arkansas. Prior work experience also includes TXO Production. Key played football on 
scholarship at the University of Oklahoma until injury and cancer ended his career in 1981. Follow-
ing the injury, Coach Barry Switzer established the Don Key Award, which is presented annually at 
the last home game in Norman, Oklahoma. In addition, two OU benefactors initiated the Don Key 
Scholarship, which is given annually to an OU student athlete pursuing higher education. In 2006, 
Bill Hanna established the Don Key Leadership Scholarship in OU’s Energy Management Pro-
gram. After earning his degree in petroleum land management from OU in 1983, Key joined AAPL 
in 1984 and received his CPL designation in 1991. Key served on the AAPL board at various times 
and on numerous committees, including treasurer, ethics chairman and annual meeting chairman 
and fundraiser. He currently serves as AAPL’s president. Key received AAPL’s 1994 Best Direc-
tor’s Communication Award and the 1999 Landman of the Year award. An active member of the 
Fort Smith Association of Professional Landmen since 1984, Key has served in all offices, includ-
ing president. He also served on the board of the Arkansas Independent Producers and Royalty 
Owners and has been active with United Way’s Corporate Team, Allocations Panel and as a sen-
ior loaned executive. He and wife Cindy have been married for 25 years and are the proud parents 
of Madeline and Jonathan Key.  

Sponsored By: 



Upcoming Educational Events 

 

Negotiations Seminar—Oklahoma City, OK 

Tuesday, March 11th, 2014 (9:00 am-3:00 pm) 

 

RPL & CPL EXAM ONLY—Evansville, IN 

Friday, March 14th, 2014 (7:15am-2:00pm) 

 

Oil & Gas Land Review, CPL/RPL Exam—San Antonio, TX 

Wednesday, March 19th, 2014—Saturday, March 22, 2014 

 

JOA Workshop—Lafayette, LA 

Tuesday, March 25th, 2014—Wednesday, March 26th, 2014 

 

2014 Mining & Land Resources Institute—Reno, NV 

Thursday, March 27th, 2014—Friday, March 28th, 2014 

 

WI/NRI Workshop—Williamsport, PA 

Friday, March 28th, 2014 (9:00am-3:00pm) 

 

Oil & Gas Land Review, CPL/RPL Exam—Tyler, TX 

Monday, March 31st, 2014—Thursday April 3rd, 2014 

TAPL Board Nominations 

Please be on the lookout for the upcoming TAPL Board of Directors ballot. On or before 

April 5
th

, this ballot should be on its way to your mailbox.  Please recall, pursuant to the 

TAPL By Laws, only active members (which is defined as those “Landmen regularly em-

ployed and engaged in Land Work in the petroleum industry”) are eligible to vote.  Should 

you receive a ballot, but are not eligible under the aforementioned definition, please discard 

the ballot and ensure your membership is stated correctly in our membership files online.  

https://aapl.ps.membersuite.com/events/ViewEvent.aspx?contextID=7d8785ce-0078-c5ef-c286-0b38168d9236
https://aapl.ps.membersuite.com/events/ViewEvent.aspx?contextID=7d8785ce-0078-c0ba-ee99-0b37eda7c830
https://aapl.ps.membersuite.com/events/ViewEventhttps:/aapl.ps.membersuite.com/events/ViewEvent.aspx?contextID=7d8785ce-0078-c7e8-da49-0b3784a93b54
https://aapl.ps.membersuite.com/events/ViewEvent.aspx?contextID=7d8785ce-0078-c8f9-ae59-0b3784adf63d
https://aapl.ps.membersuite.com/events/ViewEvent.aspx?contextID=7d8785ce-0078-cd04-ca59-0b3784a88d9e
https://aapl.ps.membersuite.com/events/ViewEvent.aspx?contextID=7d8785ce-0078-cfaa-a449-0b3784ae8c34
https://aapl.ps.membersuite.com/events/ViewEvent.aspx?contextID=7d8785ce-0078-c2d8-1d7a-0b37c983ea1e


Important Message from the Membership Director 
 

Dear TAPL Members:  

I would like to thank everyone who has renewed their membership and welcome our newest mem-
bers to our organization.  As your Membership Director, I would like to challenge our members to 
invite new qualified candidates engaged in Land Work within the Oil & Gas Industry to join TAPL 
and encourage your co-workers who have been members in the past to rejoin.  Since we are past 
the December 27th, 2013 grace period, any expired memberships of three years or less will no 
longer be able to renew your membership and will have to fill out a new application through the 
website in order to reactivate your membership. 

 

I look forward to seeing TAPL grow and can’t wait to see everyone at our upcoming events. 

If you ever have any questions, concerns, please do not hesitate to contact me at agrimm@midcon-
energy.com or our Membership Administrator Grace Grimm at gracegrimmtapl@gmail.com 

   

Best Regards, 

Andrew R. Grimm 

Membership Director 

http://www.macoilandgas.com/
mailto:agrimm@midcon-energy.com
mailto:agrimm@midcon-energy.com
mailto:gracegrimmtapl@gmail.com


AREAS OF OPERATION 

http://qepres.com/


TAPL Volunteer Event 
TAPL and the External Affairs Committee encourages you to get involved in your Tulsa community by volunteering 

your time to give back to those less fortunate, and we are pleased to offer you this opportunity. 

Where:  Community Food Bank of Eastern Oklahoma 

    1304 N. Kenosha Ave. 

    Tulsa, OK 74106 

When:     Friday, March 14th, 2014 1:00pm-3:00pm 

Attire:     Casual clothes and tennis shoes are recommended 

Get involved, sign up today!!  We will all meet for Happy Hour at the Rusty Crane after the 

event, where participants will have a chance at winning a door prize. 

 

Please RSVP to one of the committee members below.  We will send you a waiver that will have 

to be signed and returned by 3/7/2014. 

Jack Taylor  Director   jack_camt@yahoo.com 

Christen Stone Committee Member  cstone@gulfportenergy.com 

Harriet Connolly Committee Member  harriet.connolly@qepres.com 

http://www.cimarex.com/


http://www.oerb.com/petrotechemployers


 

 

Welcome New Members! 

918-671-3525 blainebacon@cinnabar.cc Blaine Bacon 

Bacon Resources, LLC 

303-383-4153 pburns@newfield.com Peter Burns 

Newfield Exploration Company 

918-895-7310 Vince.roemmich@newdominion.net Vince Roemmich 

New Dominion, LLC 

303-378-0759 csizemore@newfield.com Christian Sizemore 

Newfield Exploration Company 

918-587-6242 Suzanne.wentz@newdominion.net Suzanne Wentz 

New Dominion, LLC 

405-844-7000 she@arwright.com Sarah Hartsfield 

Wright, Hartsfield & Egbert, PLLC 

405-844-7000 lle@arwright.com Lacey Egbert 

Wright, Hartsfield & Egbert, PLLC 

http://www.gateway-land.com/services/


 

Date/Time: March 27, 2014 - 11:30 am - 1:00 pm  

Location: The Summit Club, 31
st
 Floor, Renaissance Room  

RSVP: Click Here (Cost is $24) 

Guest Speaker: Jean Antonides, Vice President, Exploration, New Dominion, LLC  

Topic: A New Theory about What is Causing Oklahoma’s Earthquakes 

Jean J. Antonides is responsible for continuing the growth of New Dominion LLC’s production of oil 
and gas using the dewatering method.  Before joining the company in 2008, he worked with Amoco 
in Houston and before that worked for Elf Aquitaine, Superior Oil, Meridian Oil and Apache Corpo-
ration.  He served as vice president of geology at Rockford Energy Partners and as exploration 
manager for Nadel and Gussman.  In addition, he has held both geological and geophysical respon-
sibilities working in numerous basins throughout the United States, both onshore and offshore.  An-
tonides graduated from Indiana University with a Bachelor of Science in Geology.   

March Educational Luncheon 

2014 TAPL Spring Seminar 

Please save the date for the Spring Seminar which will be held on April 10th from 8:00 am—4:30 

pm at the OU Schusterman Center.  The Spring Seminar will be a great opportunity to hear expert 

speakers from the United States present innovative topics at this one day seminar.  We will be 

sending out an email in the coming weeks with more information and a link to register for the 

event.   

SPONSORSHIPS FOR THE SEMINAR ARE AVAILABLE AT THE FOLLOWING LEVELS: 

Gold       $1,000 
Silver     $500 
Bronze   $250 
 
Please contact Karen Laughlin, 918-698-3904 or tulsalandmen@gmail.com for more information. 

http://www.tapl.org/events/191/
mailto:tulsalandmen@gmail.com
http://www.apachecorp.com/


SPONSORSHIPS AVAILABLE 

Sponsorship of our dinner meetings and socials is a great way to advertise to our membership.  We 
offer sponsorships for our socials, dinners and pre-dinner cocktail hours.  Each event costs only 
$500 and your company logo is featured in our website, newsletter, emails about the event and on 
signage at the event, as well as recognition from the podium during the dinner. 

Spaces fill up quickly so please reserve your spot now!  Contact Karen Laughlin, tulsaland-
men@gmail.com. 

Newsletter ads are a great and cost-efficient way to reach our membership at the following rates: 

$200 for 1/4 page ad 

$400 for 1/2 page ad 

$600 for full page ad 

Each ad runs for nine issues and we offer a 50% discount if a newsletter ad is purchased in con-
junction with a website ad ($650 for one year).  Contact Karen Laughlin, tulsalandmen@gmail.com. 

In the past these have been separate items in the newsletter.  I don’t mind them being together, but 
perhaps they are more effective as separate spots.  I’ve attached the summer newsletter – please 
take a look and see what you think. 

 
Thanks. 

 
Karen Laughlin 

TAPL Communications Director 

918-355-3979 

mailto:tulsalandmen@gmail.com
mailto:tulsalandmen@gmail.com
mailto:tulsalandmen@gmail.com
http://continentalland.com/


2014 TAPL Spring Golf Tournament 
 

Dear TAPL Members: 
 

The Tulsa Association of Petroleum Landmen has scheduled 
the 2014 TAPL Spring Scramble for Monday, May 12th at 
the Club at Indian Springs.  We are expecting record turn-
out this year and with your help plan to host our best event 
yet.  TAPL’s spring tournament is a 6-man scramble format 
for TAPL members and guests, but space will be limited, so 
please get your sponsorship and team registrations in early.    
  

We are very appreciative of the numerous companies and 
individuals who help sponsor our golf tournament each 
year.  Your generosity continues to provide TAPL with the 
financial assistance it needs to offer first-class networking events to its membership.  This year’s tournament 
offers several sponsorship opportunities, as further described below.  As a sponsor, you will be recognized 
for your support of TAPL through signs, announcements, and/or the TAPL website and monthly newsletter.   
 
If you would like to help sponsor this event, please contact one of the following members on the golf com-
mittee: 
 

Ben Brown  ben.brown@apachecorp.com 

Harriet Connolly harriet.connolly@qepres.com 

Chris Hill  chris.hill@zenergyok.com 

Clark Daily  clark.daily@zenergyok.com 

David Miller  david.miller@zenergyok.com 

Chase Beasley  cbeasley@newgulfresources.com 

 

Thank you for your past support and consideration of sponsoring this year’s event.  Should you have any 
questions, please contact me at 918-728-3020 or taplgolf@gmail.com. 
 

                                                                Sincerely, 

                                Wink Kopczynski, III, Golf Chairman  

 

 

 

 
2014 TAPL SPRING SCRAMBLE SPONSORSHIP 

  

              GOLD Sponsor ($5,000):   Logo will be displayed on alternating hole flags (9 flags on each course, 18 total 

flags), on a comprehensive sponsor sign, and on TAPL website (2 spots available) 
               SILVER Sponsor ($2,500):    Logo will be displayed at snack and beverage station (or on cart), on a com-

prehensive sponsor sign, and on TAPL website (8 spots available) 

              BRONZE Sponsor ($1,500):   Logo will be displayed at both lunch and dinner, on a comprehensive sponsor 

sign, and on TAPL website (12 spots available) 
              _ Cigar Sponsor ($2,000):   Logo will be displayed at cigar stand (1 spot available) 

              HOLE Sponsor ($500):    Name will be displayed on a sign near one tee box on each course as well as on a 

comprehensive sponsor sign (18 spots available) 

              PRIZE Sponsor ($250):   Name will be displayed on a comprehensive sponsor sign and announced in con-

junction with prize (unlimited spots) 
 



 
Big thank you to everyone that contributed during the 2013 Fall Golf 

Tournament! 



Scholarship & Awards Committee 

 
 

University of Tulsa 
Make Check out to: “University of Tulsa” 

Memo Should Read: “TAPL Endowment Fund” Submit Checks to:  
David Korell 
Newfield Exploration Mid-Continent Inc. 
One Williams Center, Suite 1900 
Tulsa, OK  74172 
 
 
University of Oklahoma 
Make Check out to: “OU Foundation” 
Memo Should Read: “TAPL Endowment Fund” 
Submit Checks to: 
Dianna Endicott 
WPX Energy Williston, LLC 
One Williams Center MD 44 
Tulsa, OK 74172  

TAPL Members, 

The TAPL Scholarship & Awards Committee is in the process of interviewing qualified candidates at both 

the University of Oklahoma and The University of Tulsa and will be conveying Ten Thousand dollars in 

Scholarships this year.  The rising costs of education at both Universities are creating serious financial hard-

ships for the students (and their families) in the Energy Management programs here in Oklahoma.  We 

firmly believe it is time that we as industry professionals, we as an association and we as an industry step 

up our support the future of our industry. 

In light of the financial need described above, your TAPL Scholarship & Awards Committee is close to kick-
ing off the TAPL Scholarship Endowment fundraising campaign, however we would like to remind all 
TAPL members and your companies that it is already accepting donations to develop and fund the TAPL 
scholarship endowment funds at both the University of Tulsa and the University of Oklahoma. 

The goal for the Scholarship committee and the TAPL is to raise at least $280,000 in order to completely 

fund the endowments for both the schools.  This will ensure that scholarships are provided for Energy Man-

agement students at each program in the name of TAPL and its membership at our accustom rate for dec-

ades of future landmen. 

We are also accepting donations to the endowment funds from any corporations that would like to support 

these programs, and with these donations we will also be offering recognition and sponsorship opportuni-

ties. 

Please be on the lookout for more details in the coming weeks from  the members of the Scholarship and 

Awards Committee regarding this opportunity to support our future landmen and our local Energy Man-

agement Programs.   If you would like to make a donation to help fund these endowment or would like 

more information regarding the TAPL Endowment Program, please submit checks or your questions to the 

following designated Committee Member, and make out checks as follows: 



Scholarship & Awards Committee 

http://superiortitleservices.net/


2013-2014 TAPL Committees 
Education Committee: rschaffler@brigadieroil.com Director:  

Raegan Schaffler, RPL  

Brigadier Oil & Gas 

  Lori Daugherty, CPL   ldaugherty@bhrep.com 

 Bright Horizons Resources, LLC  

 Jason Baker Jason@baker-legal.com 

 Jason Baker Law Firm  

   Russ Hargrove  rhargrove@samson.com 

 Samson Resources  

 Michael P. O’Neil Michael.p.oneil@icloud.com 

 Self Employed  

  Tyler Beaty, RPL tbeaty@samson.com 

Samson Resources 

  Julie Ewing, RPL jewing@samson.com 

Samson Resources 

Benefits Committee: Director: bill.holder@holcollc.com 

Bill Holder, CPL 

Holco, LLC 

Mentoring: Steve McNamara Jr.                   

Canyon Creek Resources, LLC 

smcnamara@ccrok.com 

  Joey Stauffer, CPL                        

PetroQuest 

jstauffer@petroquest.com 

Scholarship & Awards: Chairman: h.reinmiller@eaglerockenergy.com 

Hamel B. Reinmiller, CPL 

Eagle Rock Mid-Continent Asset, LLC 

  Ben Brown, RL ben.brown@apachecorp.com 

Apache Corporation 

  Dianna Endicott, RPL                   

WPX Energy 

dianna.endicott@wpxenergy.com 

  Leo Kantowski, RPL lkantowski@samson.com 

Samson Resources Company 

  Mike Hofstrom mhofstrom@cimarex.com   

Cimarex Energy Co.     

  Mark King, CPL mking@laredopetro.com      

Laredo Petroleum, Inc.         

  David Korell, RPL dkorell@newfield.com   

Newfield Exploration       

  Greg Melton, CPL Greg.melton@unitcorp.com 

Unit Petroleum Company   

mailto:rhargrove@samson.com
mailto:tbeaty@samson.com
mailto:jewing@samson.com
mailto:smcnamara@ccrok.com
mailto:joey.stauffer@wpxenergy.com
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2013-2014 TAPL Committees 

Career Assistance Program: Chairman: 

Vickie Washburn, CPL  

Icky's Investments, Inc. 

vwashburn2@cox.net 

  Membership Placement Coordinator: 

Debi Langley, CPL  

Langley Land Company, LLC 

debradlangley@yahoo.com 

  Corporate Relations Coordinator: 

Brandon Ward, RPL  

Associated Resources 

bward@aritulsa.com 

  Publications Coordinator: 

Scott Martin, RPL                                 

Samson Energy Company 

smartin@samsonco.com 

Secretary Committee: Secretary jjchisholm@viersenoilandgas.com 

J.J. Chisholm 

Viersen Oil & Gas Co. 

  Historian: 

Shane Saunders 

Trident Energy, Inc. 

shane.saunders@gmail.com 

  Photographer: 

Shannon Robinson 

Cimarex Energy Co. 

srobinson@cimarex.com 

Membership Committee: Director: agrimm@midcon-energy.com 

Andrew Grimm 

Mid-Con Energy 

  Rick Silman, RPL 

Casillas Petroleum Corp. 

rsilman@casillaspetro.com 

  Jimmy Stevens 

New Gulf Resources 

jstevens@newgulfresources.com 

  Andy Matson amatson@bokf.com 

Bank of Oklahoma Trust Co.  

  Rhonda Stacy rstacy@midcon-energy.com      

Mid-Con Energy, LLC 

Note from the Secretary: 

Our committee is currently gathering photos of the TAPL Membership and/or Events.  We are asking you to 

submit any old or new photos that we can add to the website.  Our goal is to provide our membership with a 

website that shows an all encompassing view of our Association both historically and presently. Please con-

tact any member of the Secretary's Committee with questions or ideas.  

J. J. Chisholm 



2013-2014 TAPL Committees 
Events Committee: Director: cdjohnson@cimarex.com 

Curtis Johnson, RL 

Cimarex Energy Co. 

Golf Tournament: Wink Kopczynski III, RPL   

Harriet Connolly, RPL 

David Miller 

Clark Daily 

Joe Kidwell 

Ben Brown, RL 

Chase Beasley  

Skeet Shoot: Michelle Linton   

Jim Mitschke 

J. J. Chisholm 

Greg Hambric 

Communications Committee: Director: 

Karen Laughlin 

tulsalandmen@gmail.com 

Newsletter: Editor: harriet.connolly@qepres.com 

Harriet Connolly, RPL 

QEP Energy Company 

  Denton Smith denton.smith@qepres.com 

QEP Energy Company 

Website: Committee Chairman: 

Scott Martin                               

Samson 

smartin@samsonco.com 

Social Media Committee Chairman: cara.bruner@unitcorp.com 

Cara Bruner 

Unit Petroleum Company 

  Alaina Szlavy alaina.szlavy@unitcorp.com 

Unit Petroleum Company 

Advertising: Committee Chairman: davidcharlesconnolly@gmail.com 

David Connolly 

Reagan Resources, Inc. 

Communications: Committee Chairman: croberts@cimarex.com 

Christine Roberts 

Cimarex Energy Co. 

External Affairs Committee: Director: Jack_camt@yahoo.com 

Jack C. Taylor, CPL 

Jack Taylor Minerals Company 

  Christen Stone, RPL cstone@gulfportenergy.com 

Gulfport  
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Robert Sher, RPL President rsher@cimarex.com 

Collin Sniff, RPL Vice President csniff@samson.com 

J. J.  Chisholm Secretary jjchisholm@viersenoilandgas.com 

Dwayne Allen, CPL Treasurer dwaynedallen@yahoo.com 

Lawson Vogel, CPL Past President l.vogel@eaglerockenergy.com 

Andrew Grimm Membership Director agrimm@midcon-energy.com 

Curtis Johnson, RL Events Director cdjohnson@cimarex.com 

Karen Laughlin Communications Director tulsalandmen@gmail.com 

Bill Holder, CPL Benefits Director bill.holder@holcollc.com 

Raegan Schaffler, RPL Education Director rschaffler@brigadieroil.com 

Jack Taylor, CPL External Affairs Director jack_camt@yahoo.com 

Hamel B. Reinmiller, CPL AAPL Director h.reinmiller@eaglerockenergy.com 

2013-2014 Board Members 
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